CULINARY
WORKERS UNION

LOCAL 226

May 6, 2024

Judge Barbara Schifalacqua
PO Box 50247
Henderson, Nevada 89016

Email: barbaradiudee@gmail.com

RE:  Culinary 226 and Bartender 165 Endorsement

Dear Judge Barbara Schifalacqua,

On behalf of Ted Pappageorge, Secretary-Treasurer and Diana Valles, President, of the Culinary Union
Local 226, and Terry Greswald, Secretary-Treasurer, and Lana Loebig, President, of the Bartender Union
Local 165, and their more than 60,000 members, I am happy to inform you that you have been endorsed
for the election to the office of Justice of the Peace, Henderson Township, Department 3, in the upcoming
Primary Election 2024.

The members of the Culinary and Bartenders union will be notified of this endorsement. You may use
this endorsement in your campaign and campaign literature. Best of luck for a successful campaign.

Sincerely,

oo | F—
““Thomas F. Pitaro, Esq.
Attorney for Culinary Local 226

Culinary Workers Union Local 226 & Bartenders Union Local 165 1630
South Commerce Street Las Vegas, Nevada 89102

(702) 385-2131 - CulinaryUnion226.org - Facebook.com/Culinary226 - @Culinary226
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